
29 February 2024

Dear parent/carer

Home Learning and Artificial Intelligence

Following our AI Information Evening last week, we wanted to write to all parents to let them

know about the School’s expectations surrounding the use of AI and homework. We are working

hard to ensure that all students are educated surrounding the opportunities and challenges AI

presents to them and our community and are also reviewing our curriculum and policies to

ensure our students are still developing the foundational knowledge and skills they need in a

world of this fast developing technology. For now, we ask that students do not use generative AI

tools, such as ChatGPT, for the vast majority of homework tasks. Exceptions to this include:

● where a teacher sets a task and clearly states that students may make use of an AI tool

should they wish

● where a teacher sets a task explicitly instructing students to use an AI tool.

We will be continually reviewing this guidance as AI technology and our school systems & policies

are developed.

Home Learning and Reading, Oracy and Writing

Reading, oracy and writing have always been essential elements to any young person’s education

and, in a digital world, we believe the teaching and development of these skills is becoming

even more important. We would very much like to hear from parents in relation to this area so

have created this survey, which should take no more than 5-10 minutes to complete. We would

be very grateful if you could complete the survey by Friday 8 March 2024.

Yours faithfully

Olivia Raven

Assistant Head, Teaching and Learning

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSch8pCp9znasui5Y6LMaeBU6IJIHpB67SwF9x-eRmS3tlxfmA/viewform?usp=sf_link

